
PUBLIC NOTICE 
PICKERING PROPERTY AT LILY POND,  

DEER ISLE, HANCOCK COUNTY 
 
In accordance with 5 M.R.S.A 6200 et seq., the Land for Maine’s Future (LMF) Board will vote 
on a proposal to allocate funds to the Island Heritage Trust for acquisition of 10.27± acres of 
land owned by Clara Pickering, located on Quaco Rd. in Deer Isle, ME. The parcel is identified 
in the Hancock County registry of deeds as book 794, page 209. 
The Island Heritage Trust will hold and manage these parcels under a Project Agreement with 
the Maine Dept. of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry. 
Public comment on this acquisition will be accepted at the LMF Board meeting July 15, 2014, 
scheduled to begin at 9:00 AM - 5:00 PM at the Maine Dept. of Transportation conference room, 
Capitol St., Augusta, ME. Written comments on the proposal will be accepted until 5:00PM, July 
14, 2014. Submit to Sam Morris, LMF Program, #28 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333-0028 or offer at 
the meeting. For information, contact the above address or call 207-287-8054 or 287-3200. 
 

 
 


